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Notice of Quarterly Public Hearing 

 
Pursuant to the Ohio Revised Code Section 4301:06, the Ohio Liquor Control Commission is 
required to hold no fewer than 4 public hearings each year for the purposes of hearing general 
comments and complaints as to its policies, adopted pursuant to Chapters 4301 and 4303 of the 
Ohio Revised Code; considering other business and procedures of the Liquor Control 
Commission and receiving suggestions with respect thereto; and, for the dissemination of 
information to the public.  
 
Additionally the Commission will receive comments and testimony concerning the eight (8) 
administrative rules enumerated below of the Ohio Administrative Code which are under five-year 
review for 2016, will propose a Resolution authorizing staff to initial file these eight (8) rules with CSI 
and JCARR, and will discuss the number of neon signs mentioned in OAC 4301:1-1-44(G) (more 
commonly referred to as “Rule 44”): 
 

4301:1-1-64  Population estimates 
4301:1-1-65  Procedure for hearings before the liquor control commission 
4301:1-1-66  Advertising of proposed rules 
4301:1-1-67  Sales reports of A-1 permit holders 
4301:1-1-76  D-7 permit 
4301:1-1-77  Notice of meetings   
4301:1-1-78  Auctions by qualifying permit holders 
4301:1-1-79  Restrictions on warrantless administrative inspections 

 
In compliance with this provision, the Ohio Liquor Control Commission will hold a public 
hearing on Wednesday, March 2, 2016, at 11:00 am. Please note the midweek date for this 
hearing. The public hearing will be held at the Riffe Center at 77 South High Street, 19th floor, 
Columbus, Ohio 43215.  Anyone who wishes to speak to the issues of Commission policy, rules 
or wishes to make comments to the Commission relating to its business may do so at this time. 
You may also submit comments (drafted in accordance with OAC Rule 4303:1-1-66) in advance 
to the Commission via email to ellen.leidner@lcc.state.oh.us or via US mail to the above 
address. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
Ellen Leidner 
Assistant Director 
614/466-3132 
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